
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
In collaboration with our Trust Chaplain, Hans van Mourik Broekman, 
and children from our High Schools, our children are going to take part in 
a 1 mile lent walk around the school grounds this Friday (21st March). 
 
We are hoping to raise funds for a school in Tanzania - helping other 
children to get an education. It would be lovely if the children could bring 
in £1 for this cause.  
 
Children can wear their PE kits on this day. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Julie Le Feuvre 
Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 


